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Memorandum 

To: SSMU Council 

CC: Executive Committee 

From: Ivan Neilson, President 2009-2010 

Date: 9/15/2009 

Re: Internal Audit of the Committees of Council  

 
 
It has become clear that the committee structure within SSMU Council is outdated and in 
need of reform. The Constitution and Bylaws reference many of these bodies, but these 
descriptions fail to accurately reflect our current practices. There are several issues with the 
current structure which this process will hope to address. 
 
This year, the SSMU will attempt to reinvigorate its Board of Governors (SSMU Council) by 
thoroughly investigating the efficiency of the committee structure. This area was identified as 
a priority, and has the potential to be overhauled in a one-year timeframe.  
 
The Internal Audit of the Committees of Council will carry out its business with the 
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needed. Here, the hope would be to decrease the number of committees, and eliminate 


